
 
DARRELL HUTCHINSON - PRESIDENT 

 
14 January 2023 

  9:30 AM - 11:30 AM 
 

Andice Room, Cowan Creek Amenity Center, 1433 Cool Spring Way, 
Georgetown 

and via Zoom @ https://us02web.zoom.us/j/5125892100 

 
AGENDA: 
 
Call to Order - President Darrell Hutchinson 
 
Pledges led by President Elect/VP  
 
Opening Invocation Prayer - Chaplain Bill Jones 
 
Opening Remarks - President Darrell Hutchinson 
 
Introduction of New Members for Induction by Registrar Rob Tucker, none at this meeting. 
 
Secretary Report - John Wade 
(members & guests in attendance and on Zoom) 
 
13 members in attendance, no guests recorded. December minutes posted to our web site. John Wade is 
training with the state assistant web master tomorrow learning the basics to upload information. 
 
Treasurer Report - Lane Redwine 
 
Our checking account balance is $841.18 for January. Discussion among membership regarding our 
anticipated income from dues this year which should be approximately $1,500, not including new 
members coming on later this year.  Our rental fees for our meeting space at Parks and Recreation have 
been fully paid for the upcoming calendar year. 
 
Registrar Report - Rob Tucker, estimates provided by Steve Hodges in Rob’s absence. Based on 
December’s numbers there are 8 applications processing at National and 1 at State.  We have about 15 
active applications with a path forward, 3 may proceed. Total active and dormant case files total about 50. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/5125892100


 
Alexander Hamilton Chapter Website & Newsletter update - Steve Hodges 
 
The latest end of year newsletter is published and sent out to the membership, also posted on the web 
site.  See the web site calendar for upcoming meetings. Photos and historical information Steve is sorting 
through will be provided to Historian Ted Acheson about late March. Ted will also receive the template for 
our newsletter as new editor. 
 
COMMITTEE REPORTS: 

• James Scott - Color Guard – Jim discussed likely events for Memorial Day, July 4th, 
Veterans Day and other yet requested events.  Jim has invited members to join the 
guard.  Also to take over retention of our replica muskets. 

• Lane Redwine – JROTC – Lane has a few certificates and medals left. We discuss 
distributing permission slips to unit commanders so we can use the names and 
photos of minors receiving awards in our newsletter. Jim Scott is attending a 
ceremony this coming April. 

• Ted Acheson - Purple Heart & Veterans events  - Ted says we may receive an invite 
from the PHV to post the colors at the Austin Club this month, will let us know. Ted 
told us he has been diagnosed pulmonary fibrosis, we will support him as needed. 

OLD BUSINESS: 

• Several of our members (Vern, Darrell & Darrin) represented our SAR chapter at the 
Texas State Cemetery in Austin on 17 Dec for Wreaths Across America laying of 
wreaths after the Wreath Day Ceremony with Governor Greg Abbott. 

NEW BUSINESS: 

• The annual DAR/SAR joint meeting in Austin to honor George Washington's Birthday 
will be held on 18 Feb from 11a - 1p at the Chateau Bellevue.  More details will be 
emailed soon on the guest speaker and ticket information. 

• Our 11 Mar chapter meeting, and future odd numbered months in 2023, will be held 
from 9:30a - 11:30a in the Community Room at the Georgetown Parks & Rec 
Administration Building on 1101 N College Street, Georgetown, TX 78626.  Members 
are welcome to join in a fellowship lunch after the meeting at a location in the local 
area to be determined. 

• 19 January at 10 am the Genealogy Club has a speaker on the Revolutionary War at 
the Atrium Activity Center, we will attend and hand out SAR recruiting pamphlets. 

• Vern says he can produce business cards for Chapter Officers, send him your contact 
details. 

 
 
PROGRAM: 
 
Introduction by President Elect/VP  
 
Guest Speaker:  Compatriot Bill Jones 
 
Topic:  Bill's career as a hot air balloon pilot. 
 



Closing Remarks - President Darrell Hutchinson 
 
SAR Recessional - President Elect/VP  
 
Closing Benediction Prayer - Chaplain Bill Jones 

 
 
Our 2023 thru 2024 Chapter Officers are: 
 
    President:  Darrell Hutchinson 
    President Elect/VP:  TBD 
    Secretary:  John Wade 
    Treasurer:  Lane Redwine 
    Sgt-at-Arms:  Ken Sears 
    Registrar:  Rob Tucker 
    Genealogist:  Steve Hodges 
    Historian:  Ted Acheson 
    Chaplain:  Bill Jones 
 
 

DARRELL HUTCHINSON - PRESIDENT 
 

11 March 2023 
  9:30 AM - 11:30 AM 

 
Community Room, 1101 N. College St., Georgetown, Tx 
and via Zoom @ https://us02web.zoom.us/j/5125892100 

 
AGENDA: 
 
Call to Order - President Darrell Hutchinson 
 
Pledges led by President Elect/VP 
 
Opening Invocation Prayer - Chaplain Bill Jones 
 
Opening Remarks - President Darrell Hutchinson 
 
Introduction of New Members for Induction by Registrar Rob Tucker 
 
Secretary Report - John Wade 
(members & guests in attendance and on Zoom) 
Treasurer Report - Lane Redwine 
 
Registrar Report - Rob Tucker 
 
Alexander Hamilton Chapter Website & Newsletter update - Steve Hodges 
 
COMMITTEE REPORTS: 

• James Scott - Color Guard 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/5125892100


• Lane Redwine - JROTC 
• Ted Acheson - Purple Heart & Veterans events 

OLD BUSINESS: 

• The annual DAR/SAR joint meeting to honor George Washington's Birthday was held on 18 Feb from 11a - 
1p at the Chateau Bellevue in Austin. 

NEW BUSINESS: 
 

 
PROGRAM: 
 
Introduction by President Elect/VP 
 
Guest Speaker:  Kathi Thomas, AIFD, PFCI 
 
Topic:  She will speak about Stephen Williams, according to the Historical Society, the only man to have fought in the 
Revolutionary War, War of 1812, and Texas War for Independence. (more details in attached PDF) 
 
Closing Remarks - President Darrell Hutchinson 
 
SAR Recessional - President Elect/VP 
 
Closing Benediction Prayer - Chaplain Bill Jones 

 
 
Our 2023 thru 2024 Chapter Officers are: 
 
    President:  Darrell Hutchinson 
    President Elect/VP:  TBD 
    Secretary:  John Wade 
    Treasurer:  Lane Redwine 
    Sgt-at-Arms:  Ken Sears 
    Registrar:  Rob Tucker 
    Genealogist:  Steve Hodges 
    Historian:  Ted Acheson 
    Chaplain:  Bill Jones 
 

 
DARRELL HUTCHINSON - PRESIDENT 

  
  



13 May 2023 
10:00 AM – 1:00 PM 

  
Georgetown Parks & Rec Admin Bldg – Community Room 

1101 N College Street, Georgetown, TX 78626 and via Zoom 
@ https://us02web.zoom.us/j/5125892100 

  
  

AGENDA: 
  
Call to Order - President Darrell Hutchinson 
  

Pledges led by President Darrell Hutchinson Opening Invocation Prayer - Chaplain Bill Jones 

President Remarks - Darrell Hutchinson 

Secretary Report   16 members in attendance & including Zoom - Vern Eubanks  
Treasurer Report – Present balance   $483.59    - Lane Redwine 

Recent deposits are:                 $137.50 – 3/14/2023 -  
                                                       $ 30.00 – 3/14/2023 
                                                       $200.00 – 2/21/2023 
The treasurer reports that the annual allotment from TXSSAR was anticipated by 14 May, but has 

not been received.  Treasurer will contact TXSSAR if not received soon. 
Registrar Report – The AH Chapter has 8 new member applicants approved and rec’d by registrar.   
                                  One additional member approved by National SAR, but ROC not rec’d by the registrar 
                                  before the May meeting. 
                                  One new member’s application was returned by state registrar for additional records. 
                                  AH Chapter has approximately 42 Active and Dormant files for membership. 
                                  Steve Hodges presented Kene Perry with the SAR new member certificate. 
                                   Grant Gee and Rob Tucker have been awarded NSSAR veterans Multi Corps  
                                   Recognition -Military Service – Wartime Certificates. 

COMMITTEE REPORTS: 

  
James Scott – 
                                        Color Guard Report – The AH color guard does not have a role to play in the local  
                                        celebration of Memorial Day 2023 activity.    
                                        The color guard is scheduled to post colors for a patriotic variety show  
                                        performance Jun 24 (rehearsal), Jun 30 (1st performance) and July 1 2nd 
                                         performance.   

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/5125892100


  
  

PROGRAM: 
Introduction by Ed Deschields  
Guest Speaker: P e t e r  T .  B a r o n  S A R  G e n e a l o g i c a l  A s s i s t a n t ,  S a n  A n t o n i o  
C h a p t e r ,  T e x a s  S o c i e t y -     
Topic: P e t e r ’ s  p r e s e n t a t i o n  i s  f o c u s e d  o n  E s t a b l i s h i n g  A m e r i c a  f r o m  
c o l o n y  t o  r e p u b l i c  - e s s e n t i a l l y  h o w  a n d  h o w  i t  h a p p e n e d .   H e  d i s p l a y e d  
s e v e r a l  m u s k e t s ,  a n d  v a r i o u s  c a m p s i t e  r e q u i r e d  i t e m s ,  e x p l a i n i n g  
u n i q u e  f e a t u r e s .  
  
  
  

Closing Remarks -President Darrell Hutchinson 
  

SAR Recessional - President Darrell Hutchinson Closing Benediction Prayer - Chaplain Bill Jones 
  
  
Alexander Hamilton TXSSAR Chapter Officer's for 2021 thru 2022: 
  
President: Darrin Hutchinson President Elect/VP:Darrell Hutchinson Secretary: Vern Eubanks 
Treasurer: Lane Redwine Registrar: 
  
DARRELL HUTCHINSON - PRESIDENT 

  
  

13 May 2023 
10:00 AM – 1:00 PM 

  
Georgetown Parks & Rec Admin Bldg – Community Room 

1101 N College Street, Georgetown, TX 78626 and via Zoom 
@ https://us02web.zoom.us/j/5125892100 

  
  

AGENDA: 

  
Call to Order - President Darrell Hutchinson 
  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/5125892100


Pledges led by President Darrell Hutchinson Opening Invocation Prayer - Chaplain Bill Jones 

President Remarks - Darrell Hutchinson 

Secretary Report   16 members in attendance & including Zoom - Vern Eubanks  
Treasurer Report – Present balance   $483.59    - Lane Redwine 

Recent deposits are:                 $137.50 – 3/14/2023 -  
                                                       $ 30.00 – 3/14/2023 
                                                       $200.00 – 2/21/2023 
The treasurer reports that the annual allotment from TXSSAR was anticipated by 14 May, but has 

not been received.  Treasurer will contact TXSSAR if not received soon. 
Registrar Report – The AH Chapter has 8 new member applicants approved and rec’d by registrar.   
                                  One additional member approved by National SAR, but ROC not rec’d by the registrar 
                                  before the May meeting. 
                                  One new member’s application was returned by state registrar for additional records. 
                                  AH Chapter has approximately 42 Active and Dormant files for membership. 
                                  Steve Hodges presented Kene Perry with the SAR new member certificate. 
                                   Grant Gee and Rob Tucker have been awarded NSSAR veterans Multi Corps  
                                   Recognition -Military Service – Wartime Certificates. 

COMMITTEE REPORTS: 

  
James Scott – 
                                        Color Guard Report – The AH color guard does not have a role to play in the local  
                                        celebration of Memorial Day 2023 activity.    
                                        The color guard is scheduled to post colors for a patriotic variety show  
                                        performance Jun 24 (rehearsal), Jun 30 (1st performance) and July 1 2nd 
                                         performance.   
  
  

PROGRAM: 
Introduction by Ed Deschields  
Guest Speaker: P e t e r  T .  B a r o n  S A R  G e n e a l o g i c a l  A s s i s t a n t ,  S a n  A n t o n i o  
C h a p t e r ,  T e x a s  S o c i e t y -     
Topic: P e t e r ’ s  p r e s e n t a t i o n  i s  f o c u s e d  o n  E s t a b l i s h i n g  A m e r i c a  f r o m  
c o l o n y  t o  r e p u b l i c  - e s s e n t i a l l y  h o w  a n d  h o w  i t  h a p p e n e d .   H e  d i s p l a y e d  
s e v e r a l  m u s k e t s ,  a n d  v a r i o u s  c a m p s i t e  r e q u i r e d  i t e m s ,  e x p l a i n i n g  
u n i q u e  f e a t u r e s .  
  
  
  

Closing Remarks -President Darrell Hutchinson 
  



SAR Recessional - President Darrell Hutchinson Closing Benediction Prayer - Chaplain Bill Jones 
  
  
Alexander Hamilton TXSSAR Chapter Officer's for 2021 thru 2022: 
  
President: Darrin Hutchinson President Elect/VP:Darrell Hutchinson Secretary: Vern Eubanks 
Treasurer: Lane Redwine Registrar: 
  
  

Alexander Hamilton Chapter SAR Board of Managers meeting 
June 6, 2023 5 pm (by Zoom) 

 
Meeting to: Discuss Need for “President Elect” position 
“Secretary” position 
“Assistant to Registrar” 
OPEN DISCUSSION 
Monitoring Mail (President Darrell Hutchinson) 
Means and Ways to raise money for Treasury (if needed) 
Approval of Restaurant(s) for Lunch after meetings 
News Letter publication to web site (Ted Acheson} 
Conversation regarding other needs of the Chapter 
 Meeting adjourned 
*If any member of the “Board of Managers” have additional topics to discuss, call or write  
President, Darrell Hutchinson prior to Tuesday’s meeting.  (512 869-4882) 
(hutchsigns@aol.com)  
 
Members attending: Darrell Hutchinson, Rob Tucker, Lane Redwine, Steve Hodges, Vern 
Eubanks, Ted Acheson, Jim Scott 
 
Discussion and Action Item 1: The President needs to reach out to the entire membership via 
written announcements and phone calls if needed, to recruit men to fill the above positions 
with a priority to fill the Vice President’s position.  The Vice could and should perform Secretary 
duties if this position remains vacant. All positions vacancies should be announced at once. Rob 
Tucker and Steve Hodges have taken steps to stabilize the Registrars’ workload and the intake 
of applicants.  Long term an assistant to the Registrar needs to be recruited and trained to help 
manage application processing and potential mailings.  
 
Discussion and Action Item 2: Administrative controls were discussed related to all of our 
systems usernames/ passwords and centralized access of the information. The President or his 
designee needs to contact former Secretary John Wade immediately and transfer 
administrative control of the Google gmail and calendar account to himself and ensure that one 
other officer has the password to the account and the password to the mobile phone 

mailto:hutchsigns@aol.com


associated with the account, this is critical. Further, all administrative and financial account user 
names and passwords must be assembled on one list and at least two officers must have access 
to this information at all times. One of the officers in possession of the list must be the 
President. 
 
Discussion and Action Item 3: The President or his designee (preferably the Secretary) needs to 
prepare list of all accounts mentioned in item 2 with separate columns that list the projected 
cost for the maintenance or subscription of each item and the projected due dates or frequency 
of payment. (This needs to be done in coordination with the Treasurer). Other cost controls: 
Rob has taken steps to minimize mailing.  Our current checking account balance is $1475.39 
and reflects the recent annual deposit from State. We are currently at 90 active members.  
However 12 members are Juniors and State/National made a decision not to collect dues from 
them to increase the probability of their long term retention. The new Vice or Secretary needs 
to send out retention letters to the 16 unpaid members on the current roster list. Managers 
agree new members must submit an in person request for name tags and must pick up name 
tags in person at the next meeting to reduce costs. Other mailing controls may be considered in 
future. Lane Redwine will notify the State Secretary and Treasurer to remind them our chapter 
dues increase by $5 to an annual rate of $20 for FY 2024. (Done) 
 
Discussion and Action Item 4: Steve will continue managing all email intake and routing in the 
Chapter Gmail account. Steve will continue managing the web site and information posting, 
including the calendar. If Steve can’t make a chapter meeting he will ask someone to take 
handwritten notes or Word notes and forward to him for his processing and minutes posting. It 
would be helpful if the Registrar and Treasurer would send Steve an email report so he has it in 
writing for the minutes. Steve continues to use the agenda prepared by Darrell and Darrin as 
the structure for the minutes. 
 
Discussion and Action Item 5: Fund Raising if necessary – Some discussion regarding Ted 
Acheson’s efforts to raise money for Purple Heart with the Chili Cookoff. Seems consensus is 
that efforts would be more trouble than they are worth.  We need to focus more on filling 
officer and committee men positions. Current revenue appears to be sufficient to meet annual 
needs at this point. If we think we are going to come up short Steve Hodges recommended 
asking senior members to consider one time donations to cover small shortfalls. 
 
Discussion and Action Item 6: Darrell continues to solicit ideas for restaurants for after meeting 
lunches as it requires advance planning and notification to the restaurants. 
Discussion and Action Item 7: Newsletter publication.  Steve Hodges has transferred the 
newsletter template and the entire last newsletter in the Word format to Ted Acheson, who is 
taking over as Editor as part of the Historians’ duties. Ted will email Steve so he can deliver a 
flash drive to Ted that contains several years of photos for the Historian’s archive. 
Other notable discussions: Briefly discussed the upcoming Color Guard events.  Jim continues to 
invite members to join the guard and emphasizes the value of our presence in the community 
and the positive public relation image it creates. Meeting Adjourned 
 



 
 

 
 

DARRELL HUTCHINSON - PRESIDENT 
 

8 July 2023 
  10:00 AM - 11:30 AM 

 
Community Room, 1101 N. College St., Georgetown, Tx 
and via Zoom @ https://us02web.zoom.us/j/5125892100 

 
 
AGENDA: 
 
Call to Order - President Darrell Hutchinson 
 
Pledges led by Ed Deshields 
 
Opening Invocation Prayer - Darrell Hutchinson (for Chaplain Bill Jones) 
 
Opening Remarks - President Darrell Hutchinson 
 
Introduction of New Members for Induction by Registrar Steve Hodges 
Performed Induction Ceremony for new compatriot James Wood. 
 
Secretary Report – Steve Hodges Acting 
(members & guests in attendance and on Zoom) 
19 Members present, 5 Guests 
 
Treasurer Report - Lane Redwine 
Current checking balance is $1,475.39. Lane has reminded State to initiate our $5 increase for our 
annual chapter dues, the total due will be $20 per member per year. 
 
Registrar Report - Steve Hodges 
 
I've substantially changed the filing system and case file reporting for the chapter long term.  Active files 
will only be kept for 6 months from the point of contact.  Any applicant with a file not responding or with 
barriers that can't be overcome will be purged after 6 months.  Beyond that, any file that has a record path 
forward will be retained as the work is already done.  I inherited about 3 of these in 2019 and 13 I've 
developed.  These men will be contacted once per year to see if we can renew their interest.  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/5125892100


Registrar Report continued 
 
The stats are: 

• 5 Active files, 2 with a path forward and both want to proceed 
• 1 Application at State processing 
• 2 Applications at National processing 
• 16 Dormant files all with a path forward 

24 total case files 
 
Alexander Hamilton Chapter Website & Newsletter update - Registrar Steve Hodges 
The Website was updated this month and is current. Would like to add some photos/albums to our 
Gallery section, I hope to work on this with our new Historian when appointed, perhaps later this year.  
 
As we do not have a Historian (who is also the newsletter editor) so it is unlikely we will be able to 
produce a mid-year newsletter. Former editor Steve Hodges will try to produce a newsletter in the future. 
 
COMMITTEE REPORTS: 

James Scott - Color Guard. Jim discussed expected upcoming events later this year, likely during 
Veterans Day. 

Lane Redwine  – JROTC- A total of 5 ceremonies and certificate presentations have been completed 
this year by Lane and Frank Elrod. 

OLD BUSINESS:  Color Guard posted the Colors for the Sun City Live event on 30 June and 1 July in 
Sun City. 
 
NEW BUSINESS:  Our current Historian Ted Acheson has experienced recent health challenges and will 
be unable to continue his work in the position. Keep him in your prayers. We will be working to recruit a 
new Historian in the near future. 
 
Presentation of Vietnam Veterans Corp certificate to Compatriot Grant Gee. 
 
State Vice President Ron Walcik notified the meeting that National will be increasing their annual dues 
share by $15 for the next calendar year. 
 

 
 
PROGRAM: 
 
Introduction by Ed Deshields 
 
Guest Speaker:  John Knox from the Patrick Henry Chapter. 
 
Topic:  John’s presentation will include his large collection of replica flags along with his extensive 
knowledge of the history of flags. 
 
Closing Remarks - President Darrell Hutchinson 
 
SAR Recessional - Ed Deshields 
 



Closing Benediction Prayer - Darrell Hutchinson (for Chaplain Bill Jones) 
 

 
 
Lunch Offsite - Masfajitas Restaurant - 3010 Williams Dr at 11:45 AM.  A private room is available for our 
lunch.  Please let us know if you will attend so we can ensure there is adequate space reserved. 
 

 
 
Our 2023 thru 2024 Chapter Officers, Board of Managers and Activity Coordinators are: 
 
    President:  Darrell Hutchinson 
    President Elect/VP:  open 
    Secretary:  open 
    Treasurer:  Lane Redwine 
    Sgt-at-Arms:  Ken Sears 
    Registrar:  Steve Hodges 
    Assistant Registrar:  Grant Gee 
    Genealogist:  Steve Hodges 
    Historian:  open 
    Chaplain:  Bill Jones 
    Color Guard Commander:  Jim Scott 
    Website:  Steve Hodges 
    Speaker Search:  Darrell Hutchinson, Ed Deshields & Josh Trevino 
    Technical Advisor:  Darrin Hutchinson 
 
 
 

 
 

DARRELL HUTCHINSON - PRESIDENT 
 

9 September 2023 
  10:00 AM - 11:30 AM 

 
Community Room, 1101 N. College St., Georgetown, Tx 
and via Zoom @ https://us02web.zoom.us/j/5125892100 

 
 
AGENDA: 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/5125892100


Call to Order - President Darrell Hutchinson 
 
Pledges led by Ed Deshields 
 
Opening Invocation Prayer - Chaplain Bill Jones 
 
Opening Remarks - President Darrell Hutchinson 
 
Secretary Report – (members & guests in attendance and on Zoom) NOT REPORTED, 2 SAR members 
from TXSSAR Bluebonnet chapter attending our meeting today 
 
Treasurer Report - Lane Redwine- Balance was $1,385.  Lane wrote the check for our meeting room 
rental and new balance is now $1,130. 
 
Registrar Report - Grant Gee 

• Veterans Service Corp application for Vern Eubanks completed by Grant has been submitted to 
National. 

• 3 applications are completed. J. Rogers and R. Kirk have been approved and are waiting on 
certificates. N. Weiss application is at National. 

• 3 applicants with a path forward are proceeding: M. Heald and S. Stewart will be processed by 
Grant Gee. H. George will be processed by Steve Hodges. 

• 6 active files are not responding and 2 of them have a path forward. 
• 19 dormant files all with a path forward are not responding. 

 
Alexander Hamilton Chapter Newsletter & Website update - Registrar Steve Hodges 
 
Newsletter update: If the Chapter President recruits a Historian I will train and assist his publication of 
our newsletter at the end of this calendar year.  If not, the next training and assistance I can offer would 
be spring of 2024 for a mid year publication. 
 
Web site update: The current site is up to date but I would like to add pictures from our Facebook site 
over to gallery albums on our web site.  If a Historian is recruited I will work with him to produce the 
albums and post them to the appropriate years displayed. 
 
 
COMMITTEE REPORTS: 
 

• Color Guard Commander James Scott - recent & future events- Jim believes we may be asked 
to provide the Guard for an event in Sun City this coming November. Sun City Singers may ask 
for the Guard this December. 

• Treasurer Lane Redwine – JROTC- Lane has adequate supply of medals that should last about 2 
years. He and Frank Elrod are managing program needs as they occur. 

• Chaplain Bill Jones - Compatriot Memorials- discussion by Bill and members. Bill will address 
ongoing memorial needs, additional donations to our chapter fund are not needed at this time. 

OLD BUSINESS: 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
 



• The SAR/DAR Constitution Day Luncheon is on 23 September at the Austin Woman's Club in 
Austin. The cost of the meal and event is $33, payable on or before September 9th with check 
made out to "Alexander Hamilton Chapter SAR". 

• Multiple TXSSAR Chapters will participate in the Field of Honor Opening Ceremony on 5 
November In Georgetown at 1:30pm.  A full schedule of events can be seen at 
georgetowntxfieldofhonor.org 

 

 
 
PROGRAM: 
 
Introduction by Ed Deshields 
 
Guest Speaker: Author Salina Baker 
 
Topic:  Nathanael Greene (1742-1786) from her historically accurate novel about the General titled "The 
Line of Splendor" (more details in attached PDF). 
 
Closing Remarks - President Darrell Hutchinson 
 
SAR Recessional - Ed Deshields 
 
Closing Benediction Prayer - Chaplain Bill Jones 
 
Lunch Offsite - Masfajitas Restaurant - 3010 Williams Dr at 11:45 AM.  A private room is available for our 
group. 
 

 
 
Our 2023 thru 2024 Chapter Officers, Board of Managers and Activity Coordinators are: 
 
    President:  Darrell Hutchinson 
    President Elect/VP:  open 
    Secretary:  open 
    Treasurer:  Lane Redwine 
    Sgt-at-Arms:  Ken Sears 
    Registrar:  Steve Hodges 
    Assistant Registrar:  Grant Gee 
    Genealogist:  Steve Hodges 
    Historian:  open 
    Chaplain:  Bill Jones 
    Color Guard Commander:  Jim Scott 
    Chapter Website:  Steve Hodges 
    Chapter Newsletter:  Steve Hodges 
    Speaker Search:  Darrell Hutchinson, Ed Deshields & Josh Trevino 
    Technical Advisor:  Darrin Hutchinson 
 
 
Fri, Nov 10 at 10:30 PM 



 
 

DARRELL HUTCHINSON - PRESIDENT 
 

11 November 2023 
  10:00 AM - 11:30 AM 

 
Community Room, 1101 N. College St., Georgetown, Tx 
and via Zoom @ https://us02web.zoom.us/j/5125892100 

 
 
AGENDA: 
 
Call to Order - President Darrell Hutchinson 
 
Pledges led by Darrin Hutchinson 
 
Opening Invocation Prayer - President Darrell Hutchinson 
 
Opening Remarks - President Darrell Hutchinson 
 
Introduction of New Members for Induction by Steve Hodges 
 
The following new members were inducted: Hunter Houston George, James Francis Rogers, Nathan 
Weis 
 
Secretary Report - members & guests in attendance and on Zoom 
 
Treasurer Report - Lane Redwine 
 
The balance in the chapter checkbook account is $824.66 
 
Registrar Report - Steve Hodges 
 
Effective December 1st, 2023 Grant Gee will officially take over as our Chapter Registrar. We will transfer 
all files to him on or about this date.  The Chapter President needs to send a change notice to the State 
Secretary and State Communications Secretary on that date as well. I have recommended that Grant 
recruit another Assistant Registrar as soon as possible. I have promised Grant that I will provide specific 
genealogy advice if research difficulties are encountered through his term. It has been an honor and 
pleasure serving in this position and other Chapter positions for the last 3 years. 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/5125892100


Also effective December 1st, 2023 I am resigning as Genealogist. On this date I will also discontinue 
performing all duties associated with the Secretary's position, Webmaster position, Newsletter Editor and 
Historian's position. I will try to update our web page prior to this date if possible. The web page has been 
through several recent migration efforts and often has not been available for viewing or editing. 
 
REPORT 

• 3 applicants will receive certificate jackets or certificates and participate in the induction ceremony 
at this meeting. 

• 1 junior application at National waiting on approval 
• 8 active applicant files, 2 have a path forward 
• 19 dormant applicant files all with a path forward 

 
 
COMMITTEE REPORTS: 
 

• Color Guard Commander James Scott - recent & future events 
• Treasurer Lane Redwine - JROTC 
• Chaplain Bill Jones - Compatriot Memorials 

OLD BUSINESS: 
 

• The SAR/DAR Constitution Day Luncheon was on 23 September at the Austin Woman's Club in 
Austin.  The guest speaker was Michael Carpenter who currently serves as county commissioner 
for precinct three in Guadalupe County.  His topic was The Miracle of the United States:  A brief 
reflection as we approach the 250th anniversary of the Declaration and the Constitution's 239th. 

• Members of the Alexander Hamilton Color Guard participated along with other TXSSAR 
Chapters in the Parade of Colors at the Field of Honor Opening Ceremony on 5 February In 
Georgetown at 1:30pm. 

NEW BUSINESS: 
 

• The 2023 Field of Honor events continue through this week with closing ceremonies on 12 
November.  A full schedule of events can be seen at georgetowntxfieldofhonor.org 

• The temporary location this year will be on the field behind the Hammerlun Center for 
Leadership and Learning at 507 E. University Ave., Georgetown TX. 

• Additional events for SAR participation: 
o November 8: Veterans Day flag placement. Texas State Cemetery. 9:00AM. Bring 

gloves. 
o November 14: Veterans Day flag retrieval. Texas State Cemetery. 9:00AM. Bring Gloves. 
o December 15: Wreaths Across America. Texas State Cemetery. Unpacking 3,200 

wreaths and staging them throughout the cemetery. Bring gloves. Time to be decided. 
o December 16: Wreaths Across America. Texas State Cemetery. 11:00AM. Placing 

wreaths on veteran and distinguished Texan’s graves. 
o December 28: Wreaths Across America. Texas State Cemetery. 9:00AM. Retrieval of 

wreaths. 
o Volunteer Contact for flag placement and Wreaths Across America is Missy 

Roberts. mawarren@sbcglobal.net 

mailto:mawarren@sbcglobal.net


 
 
PROGRAM: 
 
Introduction by Darrell Hutchinson 
 
Guest Speaker:  Captain Sylvester Shelton, United States Navy Reserve, retired 
 
Topic:  Amelia Earhart’s Last Flight 
 
Closing Remarks - President Darrell Hutchinson 
 
SAR Recessional - Darrin Hutchinson 
 
Closing Benediction Prayer - President Darrell Hutchinson 
 
Lunch Offsite - Masfajitas Restaurant - 3010 Williams Dr at 11:45 AM.  A private room is available for our 
group. 
 

 
 
Our 12/1/2023 thru 2024 Chapter Officers, Board of Managers and Activity Coordinators are: 
 
    President:  Darrell Hutchinson 
    President Elect/VP:  open 
    Secretary:  open 
    Treasurer:  Lane Redwine 
    Sgt-at-Arms:  Ken Sears 
    Registrar:  Grant Gee 
    Assistant Registrar:  open 
    Genealogist:  open 
    Historian:  open 
    Chaplain:  Bill Jones 
    Color Guard Commander:  Jim Scott 
    Chapter Website:  open 
    Chapter Newsletter:  open 
    Speaker Search:  Darrell Hutchinson, Ed Deshields & Josh Trevino 
    Technical Advisor:  Darrin Hutchinson 
 


